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A Lifetime on Radio

| am writing this article before we have held our June meeting but as Tony Hale has given us a talk
previously on a different subject we are looking forward to him talking about a lifetime on radio.

County have asked all W.1.’s to make poppies for a display that is planned at Warwick later this year. With
this in mind we held a workshop and invited members of our twinned W.I. from Wolvey and Burton
Hastings to join us. Workshops are always a good opportunity to socialise and get to know other members.

We are hoping this good weather continues as we have several outdoor events planned for the next couple
of months. First of all we are having a teddy bear’s picnic and there are prizes for different categories of
teddy bears. We have asked members who are attending to bring items of food which they associate with
their childhood parties. There are also going to be games including pass the parcel, pin the nose on the
teddy and an egg and spoon race.

Some of you might be thinking of taking a trip to Lincoln but | would advise you to avoid the 30 July as a
County event has been arranged and there will be hundreds of W.I. members going.

Also in July we have a trip to the Emma Bridgewater pottery and a barbecue is planned for August.

As part of our centenary year celebrations we are holding a garden party in August, a good excuse to wear
posh frocks and hats. We are very pleased that we will have two very special guests, the NFWI Chair, Lynne
Stubbings and Anne Bufton-McCoy who is the Warwickshire Federation Chairman.

Just a reminder that Village Voices are still meeting on Tuesday evenings at 6.50p.m. at the Baptist Chapel
so why not come and join us. No auditions are required.

Looking ahead to our July meeting on the 12" Analize Jones will be talking about hand woven bags from the
Philippines and on 13 September there will be a talk about Richard Il by Dominque Smee. W. | always
welcomes visitors so if you think you would like to know more about these subjects do come along to the
Village Hall at 8.00 p.m.. on those dates.

Jean Morgan



